
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 22, 2020 

 

NOTICE 

Due to a clerical error, in the Notice of Rulemaking Intent for Chapter 631, the Department of 

Environmental Quality incorrectly cited July 1, 2017 as the date of the previous update.  The 

correct date is January 1, 2017 and the notice should reflect that.  All future documents will reflect 

this corrected date. 

  

If you have any questions, please email me at brian.clagg@deq.ok.gov or contact me at (405) 702-

8118. 

 


